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SMS/Email Absences Program
Dear Parent /Guardian

Our school uses an SMS/Email absences program that allows us to notify you of your child’s unexplained absence as soon as we are aware that the student has not arrived at school.

How it Works

If a student is absent from school and the school has not received notification from the student’s parent or guardian, an SMS message together with an email will be sent to the mobile number and email address of the student’s ‘absences contact person’. This will be the contact person provided by you, the parent or guardian.  

Implementing the Program

To ensure the successful implementation of this program we will need the following information. 

· Your child’s name and their teachers name

· The name of your child’s designated absence contact person

· The designated contact’s email address

· The designated contact’s mobile phone number.

These contact details may also be used to notify you of other important school information such as special events and excursions in which your child may need to participate.  

Please assist us in implementing this program by filling in your contact information in the form below and returning it to the school as soon as possible. We may already have this information but still require you to fill in the form to confirm our records are up to date.
(………………………………………………………………………

SMS / Email program absence notification information

Student’s name ___________________________________Teachers name_______________
Contact’s name ______________________________________________________________
Mobile phone number for SMS message

Email address for Email message (work address if appropriate -  please print )



I DO               I DO NOT           want the school to contact me via SMS or email in the event of my child being absent from school. 

















